

FRAZIER SCHOOL DISTRICT

William R. Henderson III, Ed. D., Superintendent

bhenderson@fraziersd.org

Kevin W. Mildren, Business Manager

Amanda Law, Director of Special Education

kmildren@fraziersd.org

alaw@fraziersd.org

February 23, 2021

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

The district has been working with multiple agencies in order to provide an opportunity for our employees to receive the COVID-19 vaccination since they became available to those who qualify under the 1A category. On February 8, 2021, and thanks to Monongahela Valley Hospital, we were successful in providing those 1A employees an opportunity to receive their first dose of the Pfizer vaccination. Most recently we were informed that our 1A eligible employees, who received the first inoculation, will be able to receive their second vaccination on March 1, 2021.

Due to this notice, and our commitment to educating our children in a face-to-face setting, the Frazier School District will operate on a two-hour delay schedule on Monday March 1, 2021 in order to accommodate this process.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we navigate these unchartered waters.

Sincerely,

William R. Henderson III